
Good afternoon, 

Two traffic-related matters I want to make you aware of: 

Popp's Ferry Bridge will have intermittent lane closures starting Saturday, July 13th.  This 
closure will be in effect from 6 a.m. - 2 p.m. for this day only while work crews perform 
maintenance on the bridge's steel decking. 

Eisenhower Drive (from US Hwy 90 to 400' north) will be closed to all traffic starting Monday, 
July 15 - Friday, Aug. 2.  This closure will be in effect 24 hours a day while work crews install 
water and sewer lines. 

Road closings and traffic advisories can always be found on the City's website 
at: https://biloxi.ms.us/traffic/ 
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